
 
 

 
 

 
 
January 12th, 2021 
 
To:  All Members of the Ontario Region 
 
From: Craig Reynolds 
  Regional Executive Vice-President, Ontario 
 
Re:  PSAC Ontario Council Meeting 

 

Greetings: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to observe the upcoming PSAC 

Ontario Regional Council meeting, scheduled for February 24th, 2021 meeting will 

be held virtually. 
 

Our hours of sitting: Wednesday, February 24th from 9:30 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
 
If you would like to attend please RSVP to my Executive Assistant, Cleo Reid 
(reidc@psac-afpc.com) by Friday, February 5th, 2021.  
  
 
In Solidarity,  
 

 
 
Craig Reynolds 
Regional Executive Vice-President, Ontario 
Public Service Alliance of Canada 
 
cc   Ontario Council 
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